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Regional Impact Assessment Statements 
 
As required by the Department of the Premier and Cabinet Circular No.13 Annual Reporting 
Requirements and the Regional Impact Assessment Statements policy for South Australian 
government agencies, departments and agencies and statutory authorities are required to prepare 
and publish Regional Impact Assessment Statements prior to implementing significant changes to 
existing government services to rural and regional areas. 

 
No Regional Impact Assessment Statements were prepared and published by SAPOL during the 
2020 - 2021 reporting period. 


